Harrington Nursery School

Newsletter

Summer Term 2023

Week beginning 12" June — Celebrating Us
We will be celebrating one another's cultures and beliefs in our diverse and vibrant nursery. Details to follow. @)

Tuesday 13" June — FAB Session (for the families of children going to school in September).

On Tuesday 13™ June, please come along to our Families Are Best session with Mrs Pegley-Stanger at 9:00am for the
morning session and 1:00pm for the afternoon session. The focus of the session will be transition and getting your child
ready for the next exciting step in their education.

Friday 16™ June — Pyjamarama Day

On Friday 16" June child can come to nursery in their pyjamas. On the day we will be reading and sharing our favourite
stories in support of BookTrust’s ‘Pyjamarama Day.” Any kind donations on the day will go to the BookTrust who are
raising vital funds to ensure every child has a book.

Friday 23" June — INSET — nursery closed.
Monday 26" June - Back to School — Nursery open.

Tuesday 27" June — Seaside Themed Day in nursery.
Details to follow.

Week beginning 10" July — Parent Consultations
During this week you will be invited to meet with your child’s Key worker to discuss how they are doing at Nursery.
Dates and times of consultations will be posted on Class Dojo and put in reception nearer the time.

Thursday 13" July — Leavers Singalong Concert (for the families of children going to school in September).
Please come along and sing along with us at our Harrington’s Leavers Concert at 10:30am for morning children and
2:15pm for the afternoon children.

Saturday 15™ July — Family Fun Day / Summer Fayre
On Saturday 15™ July there will be a Family Fun Day/Summer Fayre at Arboretum Park. Please come along and join in
the fun from 11:00am — 2:00pm. There will be rides, entertainment, face painting, refreshments and much more. We

hope to see you there @

Monday 17" July — Whole Nursery Graduation
Come along and see your child graduate from Harrington ready for the next exciting step in their education at 10:30am
and 2:15pm.

Tuesday 18" July — Harrington Hummingbirds Graduation
For the attendees of our Harrington Hummingbirds please come along for a special end of year celebration at 8:45am or
12:45pm with Mrs Pegley-Stanger.

Thursday 20" July — End of Year Party / LAST DAY OF TERM

On Thursday 20™ July ALL CHILDREN are invited to our end of year party with special guest Dizzy the Wizz during your
child’s normal session time. Children can wear their party clothes to nursery on this day. Nursery will close for the
summer holiday after your child’s normal session.

A big thank you from all the staff here at Harrington Nursery School for another outstanding year of support,
achievements and memories.
We wish you all a very happy summer break and the best of luck in the next step of your child’s education.

REMINDERS:

e Please remember to pay your child’s £2.00 a week snack money to the office. This helps towards the cost of resources,
visitors, entertainers, educational visits and parties we have in nursery throughout the year.

e At Harrington we actively encourage ‘Early Reading’ with your child. Reading with your child is not only fun, it develops
vocabulary, language and communication and recall. As Dr Suess said, “You're Never Too Old, Too Wacky, Too Wild, To Pick Up
a Book, and Read to a Child.”

e Itis very important your child attends nursery every day. The child with the best attendance at the end of the year will receive a
special prize. Any child with attendance below our school target will be taken off the register.

e If your child is not able to attend their session due to illness/appointment or family circumstances please inform nursery as
soon as possible, either by telephone: 01332769821 or email: admin@harrington.derby.sch.uk, Thank you.

e As the weather starts to warm up, please send your child to Nursery with a sun hat and wearing sun cream. Please make sure

your child’s name is written in their hats.

If you change your contact number or address, please make sure you give us the new details. to keep our records up to date.

NO STOPPING PERMITTED BY ANY VEHICLE ON THE ZIGZAG LINES.
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